
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/1/2013 3:03:27 PM
Subject: RE: ADP Announces Regional Employment Report Launch

                Nah…get the headline number on the radio.  Don’t need the actual report.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 1:24 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: ADP Announces Regional Employment Report Launch
 
Do you want this?
 
From: DuPont, Jessie (WAS-PWT) [mailto:JduPont@powelltate.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 1:22 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: ADP Announces Regional Employment Report Launch
 
Josh,
 
Attached please find a letter announcing the upcoming launch of the ADP Regional Employment Reportsm.  We are 
reaching out to you on behalf of our client, ADP, who thought this new monthly report would be of particular interest 
to you and others in your office, since it will include valuable data and insights about private sector employment 
trends in South Carolina.
 
Moving forward, we would be more than happy to arrange for you and others on your staff to receive the ADP 
Regional Employment Report directly via email each month.  If that is of interest, we ask that you simply respond to 
this email with names, titles and email addresses of those you would like added to the distribution list.
 
Many thanks for your time and please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
Jessie
 
 
Jessie duPont
Director
 
T 202.585.2079                      

E jdupont@webershandwick.com              

W www.webershandwick.com
Weber Shandwick, 733 10th Street NW, Washington, DC 20001
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